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Landscaping items stolen from driveway

	Caledon OPP are looking into the theft of landscaping equipment Nov. 22 from a driveway on Mount Hope Road.

Police report the incident took place between 9 a.m. and 4 p.m. The victim reported that a 2010 DJD six-foot by 10-foot landscaping

wagon trailer with a loading ramp, which contained a 2210 model John Deere tractor, loader and deck, was stolen.

Police are asking anyone with information about this incident to contact them at 905-584-2241 or Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-TIPS

(8477).
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